
Subject: Re: GPAF 2006
Posted by Bob Spence on Wed, 10 May 2006 02:30:38 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Thank you, Bill, for sharing your favorable comments on the MaxxHorn Immmersion back-loaded
horn loudspeakers and the BassMaxx subwoofer.  With the many excellent loudspeakers present
at GPAF 2006, we are pleased to be mentioned on your preferred list.   Bob Spence
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